
All Central Bucks School District Volunteers  
 
Volunteers must have their clearances on file with the CBSD Human Resources 
Department prior to starting volunteer work.  The new Pennsylvania State mandate 
does allow until July 1, 2016 to obtain background checks.  However, in the best 
interest of the safety and security of our students, we are asking volunteers to comply 
with submitting background checks prior to volunteering in the 2015-2016 school 
year.    
 
Click link to learn more: http://www.cbsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageID=355 
 
If you have already submitted paperwork you do not need to take any further action at 
this time.   
 
This online process is ONLY for those who have not submitted clearances/certifications 
as of October 1, 2015. 
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